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With respect, I am strongly opposed to HB 3075. It is burdensome to law abiding 

citizens who have a constitutional right to bear arms.  

 

In addition, it does not address what is at the heart of the issue of gun violence. If we 

want to truly address gun violence, those who commit criminal acts involving gun use 

need to be charged accordingly and held accountable.  

 

Mental health concerns and rampant drug abuse also need to be addressed, with 

more resources going to help folks who struggle in these areas. Society, in general, 

needs to encourage and be supportive of developing strong family units. Studies 

consistently show that strong family units, especially with a positive and engaged 

father figure present, contribute to creating well-rounded healthy adults. Let’s focus 

on helping families work through the difficulties of life together, rather than wasting 

resources on trying to overregulate law-abiding citizens in a way that doesn’t address 

the core issues of gun violence.  

 

HB 3075 does nothing to help the core of gun violence. Please do not move this 

forward any further.  


